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23/05/2022 

 
Dear Mr Flynn 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I refer to your request under the above legislation for information regarding:- 
 
the number of schools who have facilitated physical "Face to face" (in person) careers 
advice delivery to their pupils on schools premises delivered by members of the DfE 
Careers Service since March 2020.  
 
I wish to advise you that following a search of our paper and electronic records, I have 
established that the information you requested is not held by the Department. The Careers 
Advisory Service in the Department for the Economy may be able to provide you with the 
information you are seeking.  You can request this information from the following email 
address - foi@economy-ni.gov.uk  
 
If you are unhappy with the level of service you have received in relation to your request, 
you may ask for an internal review within two calendar months of the date of this letter.  
You may write to the Departmental Information Manager, Rathgael House, 43 Balloo 
Road, Rathgill, Bangor BT19 7PR or send an email to:  freedom.info@education-ni.gov.uk 
if you wish to make a complaint. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a review of our original decision.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
 Information Commissioner’s Office 
 Wycliffe House 
 Water Lane 
 Wilmslow 
 Cheshire 

SK9 5AF 
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Should you have any queries about this letter please contact me.  Please remember to 
quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
NMC 
 
Neil McCormick 
Information Management Team 


